
12. PROTOCOL FOR INPUT OF STANDING COMMITTEES TO BUDGET SCRUTINY REVIEWS

The Committee gave consideration to a report from the Director of Operations setting out a protocol for
the working relationship between the Budget Scrutiny and Audit Special Committee and the Standing
Committees.

The Committee decided that the protocol be endorsed.

(Councillors Anderton and O’Rourke requested that their votes against the above decision be
recorded.)

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


